
HEARING EXAMINER  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

  
 
The following scheduled Kennewick Hearing Examiner public meeting has 
been cancelled: 
 
 
 

June 13, 2022 
 

 (No Agenda Items) 
 
 
 

If you have comments or questions – please contact:  
 
Anthony Muai 
AICP Planning Director, Community Planning  
 
509-585-4386 
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